
  

Dear Chairman Wiggam, Vice Chairman John, Ranking Member Kelly , and members of the State and Local 

Government Reform Committee, 
 
I am submitting my written proponent testimony (only) for HB90, which I have attached.  I am asking all of 

you to please support it, as my life has been very negatively affected by the overreach of the governor and the 

health department.   
 
Thank you very much, 
Hyesun Park  
13620 Duncan Ave. 
Cincinnati, OH 45208 
513.321.8429 
 


